
 

  

 

 

 

ONGOING PRAYER LIST 
Homebound: 
Bob & Judie Butin: Park Centre 
Betty Dop: Baxter Care Center  
Maureen McRoberts: Montezuma Rehab Center    

Our Missionaries: Jeremy & Susan Beebout (Niger)   
and John & Lori Havenga (Solomon Islands) 

 

 

Every Monday: Weekly Staff Meeting from 3:00 to 5:00. 

Check out the website: newtonway.org 
Check out The Way on Facebook! 

 

Prayer… Do you need prayer? Please fill out a Prayer Request card, locat-
ed in the seat pockets. You can also receive prayer from the Prayer 
Team at the front of the church during the message response time.  

 Prayer of Blessing Service will be taking a break through August. If you 
need any immediate prayer, please contact the Office.  

Saturday Nite Ignite at 7pm 

 

               Newton Church of The Way 

                      2306 S 3rd Ave E Newton   IA   50208 

    Office: 2300 S 3
rd

 Ave E    Phone: (641) 792-7300 

Email: info@theway146.com  Web Site: newtonway.org 

SUNDAY MORNING SERVICES 

Classic 7:45 am to 8:30am 

Ignite I 9:00am to 10:00am 

Ignite II 10:30am to 11:30am 

Sunday Morning 
 

The Way Café—8:30-10:30am 
 

Little Sparks during 9am Service! 
(3—5 year olds) 

Contact  Information: 

Steve Heerema, Senior Pastor   641.204.1831  steve@theway146.com 

Mike Sereg, Associate Pastor     641.792.7300 mike.sereg@mahaska.org 

Matt Hugg    641.780.7846  matthugg@gmail.com 

Betty Samson  641.792.7300 betty@theway146.com 

Tricia Groves  641.792.7300 info@theway146.com 

Marcy Milburn   641.792.7300  marcy@theway146.com 

Jim Samson   641.521.9672   jimsamsonlawncare@yahoo.com 

Soldiers:  

DJ Schub, son of Mike & Jill, is in the Marines here in the US. 

Tyler Cremeens, son of Melonee Wyatt, stationed in Colorado. 

Josh Kriegel, grandson of Linda Olson and nephew of Michelle Dodd, is in 

the Marines back in the U.S. 

Nichole Stilwell, daughter of Leslie Ross, is a T-38 Aggressor pilot stationed at 

the Lanley Air Force Base. 

Trenton Ratcliff, grandson of John & Kim Guthrie and nephew of Jeff & Sara 

Guthrie, is stationed in the U.S. for the Air Force. 

Gabe Wright, son of Steve & Cami Wright, U.S. Marine Corp in San Diego.  
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August 15, 2015 

Speaker: Mike Sereg 

August 16, 2015 

Pastor Steve Heerema 

Building Campaign Donations? If you have donations for the building 
campaign, please put it in the hanging offering box at the back of the 

Worship Center. If you are writing a check, the memo must say 
“Building Campaign” or cash must be in an envelope. THANK YOU! 

 

The Salvation Army Food Pantry is in need! Check out the 

Bulletin Board down in The Way Café for more details. THANK YOU! 



 

 

 

 

 

Financial Stewardship Update 

General Fund     Actual  Budget 

Last Week            $8,548  $9,400 

Year-to-date (beginning 7/1/15)    $42,112       $56,400 

Variance to YTD budget  -$14,288 or  -25.3% 

Nursery is available for newborn - 2 years.  
Located at the north end of the hall past the restrooms. 

 

“Prayer of Blessing” is on break in August. 
The Prayer Team will resume prayer nights starting 

Monday, Sept 14 from 6:30-8:30pm in The Worship Center. 
With immediate prayer concerns, please contact the Office. 

Little Sparks—Sundays at 9am downstairs 
for 3-5 year-olds! (Runs during the 9am service) 

Discover Hope 517— “This means that anyone who be-

longs to Christ has become a new person. The old life is 

gone; a new life has begun.” 2 Corinthians 5:17. This ministry 

will be offered for any adults (18+) who have struggled with addiction and 

are ready to make changes in their life. TUESDAY  6-7pm in The Way Cafe.  
Facilitators: Rob 831-0927, Kathy 841-0495, or Aaron 792-7300. 

 Have faith in a child. Explore Foster Parenting! 

Learn more about becoming a licensed foster  

parent in Iowa at an information session on This 

Wed, Aug. 19 from 6 to 7:30pm in The Way Café ! 

   Yellow highlighters  Crayons     Glue Sticks 

 Pink Erasers    #2 Pencils     Kleenex 

 3 - Ring Wide lined Notebook paper 

Below are the list of supplies in need: 

A.R.K. of The Way  

Acts of Random Kindness  

Sat. Aug. 22nd - 9am-12pm - The Way Café 

ARK is donating SCHOOL SUPPLIES for K-6 children.  

Anyone is welcome! If you are interested in volunteering or have any 

questions about the event, please contact Rod & Marla Van Soelen  

641-628-3919 or mrvansoelen@yahoo.com  

 

Another Kansas City Mission Trip is coming!  
The tentative dates are October 2nd-October 4th.  

If you are interested in this trip, please attend the informa-

tional lunch NEXT SUNDAY, August 23rd at approx 12pm. 
With questions, contact Glen & Carol DeZwarte dezwarte@partnercom.net 

 

Where is God calling you? Where can you use the gifts He has 

given you? Come to The Way Café  to see what is available for YOU !!  

Extra! Extra! Read All About It! 

TODAYTODAYTODAY   Sun, August 16, 2014Sun, August 16, 2014Sun, August 16, 2014   

Ministry Fair @ THE WAYTHE WAYTHE WAY!! 
Go check it out! 8:30-10:30am 

 Women’s Ministry   Ladies Bible Study  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Women’s Bible Study  - Calling ALL women! 

“Believing God” by Beth Moore—10 week study 

Meets Thursdays—Starting September 3rd 
6:30-8:30pm in The Way Café 

This in depth Women’s Bible Study is based on Isaiah 43:10 that  
explores what it means not only “to believe in God” but “to believe 
Him.” God is calling His bride to a fresh and lavish anointing of faith. 

Through studying the lives of Abraham, Moses, and others as examples 

of persons who believed God, we deepen their own trust in God and 

receive a fresh word from him. If you are interested, please sign up 

downstairs at the Ministry Fair. Facilitator: Vickie Heerema 

Books can be ordered online or at Choices bookstore. Approx cost=$20. 

  

Registration for Systematic Theology and The Journey are online only! 


